FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1 - Please confirm whether you have appointed a Partnership Board and confirm the make-up of the same; and 


The Leicester Domestic Abuse Locality Partnership Board was appointed October 2021. The membership is included in the attached Terms of Reference, which is currently being updated following sub-regional partnership developments. Names of those officers involved have been redacted (removed) under the provisions of the exemption to disclosure contained at Section 40(2) relating to personal information, whose disclosure to the wider world would breach Data Protection principles, especially the first and second; processing for lawful, fair and transparent and specified , explicit and legitimate purposes.

2 - Please confirm whether you have written and published a strategy pursuant to s57 of the Domestic Abuse Act 2021; and

Yes


3 - If the answer to question (2) above is yes, please confirm the date it was published and provide a copy of the strategy;


5th January 2022 and it can be accessed here: Domestic abuse safe accommodation strategy (leicester.gov.uk)

4 - If the answer to question (2) above is yes, please provide details of how you are giving effect to the strategy with reference to the statutory guidance on the same;

The Delivery Plan, together with key performance indicators, is monitored quarterly by both a delivery group and the Partnership Board.

5 - If the answer to question (2) above is no, please provide your anticipated timescales for publication of a strategy pursuant to s57.
Not applicable
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
